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HOLY APOSTLES CHARITY 

Open  Monday,  
Wednesday & Thursday 

from 9:30 a.m. until 12:00 
noon. 

Need canned fruit, canned 
tune, canned fruit and    

cereal 
 

 

Platicas de Bautismo 

En la Iglesia 

18 de Septiembre  6:00pm  

23 de Octubre 6:00pm 

20 de Noviembre 6:00pm 

 

Fechas de Bautismos 

24 de Septiember 12:00pm 

30 de Septiembre 11:00am 

21 de Octuber 11:00 am 

28 de Octuber 11:00am 

Christian Healing Ministry 

Our church has people in a Healing 

Ministry that go to Central          

Washington Hospital on Tuedays 

from 5-7p.m. to pray with patients. 

If you, a family member, or friend 

would like a visit when in the       

hospital please feel free to call  

Ana at 509-750-7421 or  

Kevin at 425-420-5832. 

 

 

 

 

 

Featured Bulletin  

Taco Bell  

Y.L.I. has thceir monthly meeting 

on the 2nd Monday of the  month.All cath-

olic ladies are invited to come and see if 

this is something you would    enjoy.   We 

start   rosary at 6:45 pm. and our meeting 

at 7:00 pm.  We meet in O`DEA  H ALL. For 

more   information call president  

Pattie Smith at  663-6830.                 

Welcome back Teens ages 13
-20! Time to start our new 
school year in a new way! Holy 
Apostles teens welcome you 
every 2nd and 4th Monday at 
6:30 for praise, friendships, 
and Community Service        
opportunities!  

Questions please call Mayra 
Navarro at    509-423-3916 

WELCOME! No matter what your    present or past status in the   Catholic 
Church, no matter what your current family or marital    situation, no 
matter what your personal history, age,   background, race or    color, you 
are invited, welcomed, accepted and loved at   Holy Apostles Catholic 
Church. Thanks for joining us. If you are a new member of our             
worshipping community, please    introduce  yourself to the priest or   
deacon after Mass.  There are forms at the back of the church for you to 
register , drop register in the   collection   basket or by mail. Thank you! 

For the weekend of   

September 9/10,2017           

$4947.00 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Father Argemiro Orozco 

September 20th we will be        

registering  for first communion     

classes at 6:00pm and classes 

start at 6:30pm on   September 

20th. 

Baptism classes to please call 
John Blackburn at      

 (509)421-1598 

Escuchen el nuevo programa de  
radio ñFe Juvenilò los jovenes de 
Grupo Cristo Vive estaran trans-
mitiendo en  vivo todos los ndomin-
gos a la 1pm apartir de 13 de  Ago-
sto. 

 Sigan escuchando Radio   
Cristo vive 107.9fm 

*DONATE: We are 

always in need of size   

newborn through  5 

diapers. We also need  

baby wipes, new   infants  ,newborn cloth 6 

months and also, children's  clothing boys 

and girls 2T-5T. Summer cloth are so needed 

at these     moment of the warm  weather. 

Also needed baby bottles, receiving blankets. 

Please to drop off at the office or after mass 

by the altar. Thank you! 

tel:%28509%29%20750-7421
tel:%28425%29%20420-5832


The Knights of Columbus  

are meeting   every third Thursday in OΩDea Hall. They Start 

with a   rosary at 6:30pm and begin their meeting at 7:00pm.If 

you are   interested in  becoming a άknightέΣ please     contact 

one of the Knights in the  parish. The   current Grand Knight is   

Steve Czesak   (509)888-3050 

Stewardship: Time, talent & Treasures (Sept.17,2017) 

 

 RCIA It is time to think about  people 
you know who may be interested in              
becoming Catholic or need preparation to  
receive one or more   sacraments. Our      
classes start at 6:15pm and last until 7:30pm. 
Those who are interested in just knowing 
more about the faith or would like to help 
out in any way are also welcome! If you have 
any questions please call Trish Eley at         
670-2224. 

In light of the recent decision to end the 
DACA program for undocumented youth in 
six months, Bishop Joseph Tyson will visit 
three parishes this coming week to 
give encouragement to young people who 
are affected and hear how he and 
the church can spiritually support our youth 
at this time of uncertainty. 

 

The Bishop also is preparing to go to Rome 
in two weeks for the diaconate ordination of 
Jesús Mariscal and César 
Izquierdo, accompanied by Fathers Felipe 
Pulido, Jacob Davis and                            
Solomón Covarrubias, and about 30 other    
pilgrims. During the pilgrimage he intends to 
share comments from youth from the        
Diocese of Yakima when he sees our Holy 
Father, Pope Francis, during the regular 
Wednesday audience as well as through  
direct correspondence. 

 

These listening sessions are planned for 
Monday, September 11, at 6 p.m. at St.    
Joseph Parish, Yakima; Thursday,           
September 14, at 7 p.m. at St. Joseph      
Parish, Wenatchee; and Friday, September 
15, at 6 p.m. at St. Joseph Parish, 
Kennewick. 

 

This is an opportunity to pray, hear from 
each other and find spiritual support. 

Tune in to Catholic Radio this week for a 
new edition of Servants Hearts! Join our 
host Wayne Wright as he speaks with     
Diocese of Yakima Seminarian and former 
Cor Christi Academy Latin Teacher Matt 
Ockinga. Wayne and Matt discuss his first 
year at Mundelein Seminary in Illinois as 
well as his time in Mexico this summer. 

Tune in to 88.7 FM/KDMB in Moses Lake/
Quincy, 102.9 FM/KEFA in Wenatchee 

and 100.3 FM/KXAA in Cle Elum/
Ellensburg to hear the interview at the 

following times: 

Tuesday, September 19th @ 12pm 
Wednesday, September 20th @ 8am 

Thursday, September 21st @ 9am 
Friday, September 22nd @ 5pm. 

Thank you for supporting Catholic Radio in Central     
Washington! 

Rachelôs Vineyard 

Urgent Notice: If you are ready to begin healing 
from abortion, the next Rachelôs Vineyard Retreat will 

be held October 27 ï 29 at Immaculate Heart Retreat 

Center in Spokane. You must be registered by Oct. 6th 

to attend. Call confidentially (509) 994-4355 or email 

healing@rvspokane.org See http://

www.rvspokane.org/retreats.asp for more information. 

If God is calling you to hope and healing OR to 

minister to those in need of hope and healing here in 

our local community, please contact Lisa Petersen 

(509-421-7847 or lisapetersen65@gmail.com)for 

more information. Your call will be kept completely 

confidential. 

http://www.rvspokane.org/
http://www.rvspokane.org/retreats.asp
http://www.rvspokane.org/retreats.asp

